West Windsor Residents’ Association

Chairman: Wisdom Da Costa, 90 Pierson Road, Windsor SL4 5RF
2" February 2015

Sir Howard Davies

Airports Commission Consultation
Freepost RTKX-USUC-CXAS
Airports Commission Consultation
PO Box 1492

Woking

GU22 2QR

Dear Sir Howard
Re: Airports Commission Consultation: Increasing the UK’s long-term aviation capacity

On behalf of the West Windsor Residents Association and the Oakley Green & Fifield
Residents Association, | would like to take the opportunity to formally submit the
attached response to the Airports Commission’s Consultation dated November 2014,
regarding the UK’s aviation capacity in the long term.

These two Associations represent well in excess of 1,300 households in the Royal
Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead. They are formally constituted and answerable to
their membership.

Many of our members have a good working knowledge of the functioning of airline
operations, including flight operations, aircraft and crew scheduling, maintenance and
ground operations, passenger service, security and catering. They include many people
who are currently employed, or have worked in the airline industry over the past six
decades.

Thus, although we live under a flight path into Heathrow and understand the adverse
impact that the aviation industry has on our environment, we also recognise the service
it offers and its positive impact on the economy.

Signed, for and on behalf of the Oakley Green & Fifield Residents Association and the
West Windsor Residents Association

Widsom Da Costar

Chair, West Windsor Residents Association
07962 144 901 wisdomdacosta@hotmail.co.uk

cc Roderick Ball, Chair, the Oakley Green & Fifield Residents Association



